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February 17, 2025 
 
 
Dear Members,  
 
After many months of work, the ACP Working Group has completed their survey for release on February 17th.  
The survey is open to all license levels and will remain open until March 3rd. The survey will take about 20-30 
minutes to complete and is administered directly by Dr. MacPhee at Wilfrid Laurier University. 
 
This survey will give us the information and data we need to bring ACP issues forward from our frontline 
colleagues. This valuable feedback will help us build a framework for ACP practice, training, deployment, safety 
and important health and wellness supports. The results will help our team bring forward proposals not only to 
BCEHS, but to hopefully improve the language in our Collective Agreement. The study has been approved by 
the Research Ethics Board at Wilfred Laurier University (REB#0908). 
 
To be part of improving ACP practice and safety in BC, scan the QR Code or click HERE to start the survey. 
Those who complete the survey will also be entered to win a prize. 
 
Thank you for you continued support for improving ACP practice in BC! 
 
Respectfully,  
 
The ACP Working Group 
CUPE Local 873 
 
/sd/MoveUp 

 
 

https://wlu.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_88rMo1EyC9QvYnY

